
 

 

 
   

Thursday 17 November 2016 
 

CHRISTINGLE SERVICE – MONDAY 5 DECEMBER 4:30PM 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
On Monday 5 December there will be a Christingle service in St Mary’s church, Kirkby on Bain at 
4:30pm led by Revd Sue and Revd Margaret. 
 
The service will be child-friendly and suitable for all ages and we would like to encourage you and 
your child(ren) to attend if you can. As a Church of England school we try to reflect the church 
seasons in our collective worship and so are pleased to be invited to this Christingle event.  
 
Revd Margaret will come into school on the day of the service to make Christingles with all of the 
children who are attending the service. The service will conclude with all children being given one of 
the Christingles that they made. 
 
Parents should accompany their children to church themselves and will remain responsible for them 
throughout the service. 
 
Please complete the form below and return it by Friday 25 November if you wish to attend, stating 
how many children you will bring so that Revd Margaret can make the required number of 
Christingles. 
 
I do hope you can join us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Simon Morley 
Headteacher 
 

CHRISTINGLE SERVICE 5 DECEMBER 2016 
 
Child’s name: ______________________________ 
 
I will be coming to the Christingle service at 4:30pm on 5 December at St Mary’s Church and will 
bring _____ children with me. 
 
I understand that I will be responsible for bring my child/ren to the church and will remain 
responsible for them throughout the service. 
 
 
Signed____________________________________  Date_________________________ 

 


